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RE:  Thanks 

                                                                               

                                                                      

 

Thank you so much for your work on the (wild goose chase) Privacy Act question yesterday and for 

your diligent searching and copying of cases and regulations at DOJ today.  Hopefully, the legal 

research will ease off soon and you will have a chance to start doing exciting FBI reading -- we’re 

anxious to have an expert on Hoover’s office files!  


